
Dear Future Kindergarten Families,
My name is Mrs. Price, and I am over the moon to be your child’s kindergarten teacher
for the 2025–2026 school year at Sahuaro Elementary School! As we begin this exciting
journey together, I’d like to share a little bit about myself, our classroom, and what you

can expect this year.
This will be my second year teaching, and I truly consider it my dream job. Teaching

has always been my passion, and I feel incredibly grateful to be doing what I love every
day.

I currently live in Phoenix, but I’m originally from Cleveland, Tennessee. Outside of the
classroom, I enjoy reading, going to parks, attending church, and spending time with
my four wonderful children and my amazing husband. We also have two adorable pet

cats who are very much part of the family!
I believe in creating a classroom environment where everyone feels safe, valued, and
free to be themselves—a place where students can express their thoughts, opinions,
and beliefs with confidence and respect. I aim to make learning fun and meaningful,
with moments of growth that both my students and my own children will carry with

them for life.
I am committed to providing your child with a positive, engaging, and nurturing

learning environment where they can grow emotionally, creatively, and academically. I
value open communication with families and look forward to partnering with you to

support your child’s unique learning journey.
At Sahuaro Elementary, we uphold the values of responsibility, optimism, caring,

kindness, and safety. These school-wide expectations guide our behavior and
interactions, helping to create a warm, welcoming campus for all.

To stay connected throughout the year, I will use ClassDojo, email, and phone calls. I’ll
keep you informed of important events, updates, and dates to remember. Your support

and trust are so important and deeply appreciated—it truly takes a team to make a
successful kindergarten year!

I am so excited to meet each one of you and to build a classroom community full of joy,
learning, and growth.

Warmly,
Mrs. Price

 Kindergarten Teacher
 Sahuaro Elementary School

 Sahuaro Elementary School

Contact me!
leslie.price@wesdschools.org

602-896-6266



Back to school!
Items provided by school:

Pencil Box
Pencils

Crayons/ Markers/ Colored Pencils
Scissors
Erasers

Glue Stick
Folders for classwork and homework

Items not to bring:
Binders

Sharpeners
Toys

Other art supplies

Items needed
Backpack

Reusable water bottle
Lunch sack or bag

Donations
Accepted:
Snacks,
tissue, 
hand

sanitizer
expo

markers


